P.O. Box P • Lynbrook, New York 11563 • (516) 746-0066

Dear Charter Member:

Welcome to our family of ADAM users.

Enclosed is your membership card with your name, address and ID#. Although this letter was sent First Class Mail, all future mail, including the AUGment newsletter, will be sent "Bulk" mail. Therefore it is very important that you check your address and zip code carefully. If there are any changes or corrections, notify us as soon as possible. If you should move, send us the old address and the new address and be sure to include your ID#.

The first copy of AUGment will be coming to you this fall. This is YOUR newsletter ... in it will be articles, letters, and programs from other AUGIEs. If you would like to contribute articles or programs to the newsletter, please send them to AUGment, P.O. Box P, Lynbrook, NY 11563.

If you would like to know about local AUG Chapters or would like to start one, send a self addressed, stamped, business sized envelope to: CHAPTERS, Box P, Lynbrook, NY 11563.

Whenever you write or call, please be sure to use your ID#.

Hope to hear from you soon.

Al Gerson, President

ADAM USERS' GROUP, Inc.